
 
 

 

Product Change Notification 

 
This notice is to inform you that the MX 3.0 series keyboards will undergo some changes.  

 

The following products are affected:  

 

Current Part 

Number(s) 
New Part Number Changes/ New Features 

G80-3850LSBEU-2 

 

G80-3850LXBEU-2 

 

G80-3850LYBEU-2 

G80-3850LSDEU-2 

 

G80-3850LXDEU-2 

 

G80-3850LYDEU-2 

 Product will no longer have a 

detachable USB cable 

 Status LEDs will change from 

green to red 

 Updated CHERRY logo 

 Updated CHERRY gaming font 

 Logo illumination will change 

from white to red 

 

 

 

Product change timing: Both current and new part numbers can be ordered as of this date. Current (old) part 

numbers are limited to stock on hand. 

 

Last date to request RGM: June 7, 2017 

 

We cannot guarantee orders and we reserve the right to refuse or cancel.   

 

Do not hesitate to contact us for more information.  

 

 

 

With best regards,  

 

Ed Ferraton 

Sr. Technical Services Specialist 

262-942-6393 

May 7, 2017 

Cherry Americas, LLC   

11200 88th Avenue 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

USA 

Phone: 262.942.6508 

Internet: www.cherryamericas.com 

E-Mail: keyboardsupport@cherryamericas.com 

 
The manufacturer accepts no liability for errors or non-availability, 

and reserves the right to change specifications without prior notice. 

Technical data relates to product specifications only. Features may 

differ from those described. Only drawings combined with product 

specifications shall be deemed binding. 
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